
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Headteacher Mrs E Gore-Rowe 
 

 

 

  

The Brook 

Sutton-in-the-Isle 

Ely 

Cambridgeshire 

CB6 2PU 

 

 

 

Telephone 01353 778351 Fax 01353 778351 E-mail office@sutton.cambs.sch.uk 

 

 
A quick message of safety from the Local Authority: 

 
Dear all, 
 
There have been numerous scams reported - but of particular 
note there are a number targeting vulnerable families claiming 
to be about the FSM vouchers - asking for personal details. 
 
'There have been reports of calls from somebody claiming to be 
from Public Health England, asking residents if they had 
received their letter from the government and then asking if 
they have support from family and friends, etc. and trying to 
obtain personal details' – please remember to be vigilant with 
regards to personal details. 
 
If you are unsure about such a call then please let us know via 
the school e-mail address. 
 
Thanks 
SLT 


